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October 23, 2024 

VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Tory Lawless 
Docket Manager 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 

RE:  Application of Stratus Networks, Inc. to Provide Competing Local 
Telecommunication Services Within the State of Tennessee, 
TPUC Docket No. 24-00026 

Dear Ms. Lawless: 

This letter is to confirm the electronic filing by Stratus Networks, Inc. of the Response to 
Commission Staff Information in the above-referenced matter.  The Response was filed under seal 
due to confidential information contained within the same. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Wendy M. Edwards 

Wendy M. Edwards 
Senior Paralegal 

ec: Hon. Conklin (Via Email) 
Mr. Michael P. Donahue (Via Email) 

Wendy M. Edwards 
wendy@tannerguin.law 
Phone:  205-633-0237 

Fax:  205-633-0337 
2711 University Boulevard, Suite 201 

Tuscaloosa, AL 35401 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room on October 23, 2024 at 9:24 a.m.




